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2006 saw the launch of the United Nations (UN) Study on Violence against Children, 
which explored the horrific scale of violence that children are facing in the home, in the 
community, on the street, at school and in the workplace.  
  
Progress has been made since then, but some countries have not acted upon the UN 
study recommendations.  
 
Save the Children calls upon all governments to urgently commit to end all forms of 
violence against children and build national child protection systems that include the 
elimination of violence as a priority goal. 
 

Let us continue to work together  
to make this world free from any form of  

violence against children! 
 

 

 


